
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

           Friday 23rd May, 2025 

 

School Readiness Workshop – Preparing your Child for Mealtimes at School 

CRC Article 24 – All children have the right to healthy food. 

 

For parents of Nursery and Reception children.  If you are interested in this topic, and your child is younger 

or older than Nursery or Reception age, do come along and join us anyway! 

You are very welcome to come and join Mrs. Nixon, our Parent and Families Lead, Mrs. Condron, our Early 

Years Lead, Catherine from the NHS, as well as members of the Henry Food Team for our School 

Readiness Workshop on Friday 6th June, 10.00 – 12.00, at our Children’s Centre at Timothy Hackworth 

Primary School. 

Free refreshments provided.  We look forward to seeing you! 

Any questions, please contact our School Office, or by email at timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net 
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